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July 19, 2010 

Mr. Brian Collins 
Marbob Energy Corporation 
PO Box 227 
Artesia, NM 88211 

Re: Administrative Order SWD-1187 
Black River SWD Well No. 1 (API 30-015-24067) 
1980 FSL, 1980 FWL, Unit K, Sec 5, T24S, R27E, NMPM, Eddy County 
Injection into the Delaware Mountain Group, Depths: 4174 to 5250 

You have submitted a request on behalf of Marbob Energy Corp, for an extension of this 
disposal pennit beyond the one year deadline to commence injection for the reasons outlined in 
the attached correspondence. 

The Division finds that granting this request to extend this injection pennit is in the interest of 
conservation and will prevent waste and protect the environment. 

All requirements of the above referenced injection pennit and agreements in the application 
remain in full force and effect. Please note per Division rules, change of operator for injection 
and SWD wells is not automatic and should be approved through Compliance and Enforcement 
ofthe Santa Fe office. 

The deadline to commence injection is hereby extended until August 11, 2011. 

MARK E. FESMIRE, P.E. 
Acting Director 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia, 
File: SWD-1187 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive 
* Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

* Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462* http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 



Jones, William V., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Brian Collins [bcollins@marbob.com] 
Thursday, July 15, 2010 8:02 AM 
Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Re: Black River SWD 1 Admin Order SWD-1187 30-015-24067 

Will: 

Sorry about the slow reply-it 's been busy around here lately. I checked with our land group and they say there are no 
changes on the area of review from original C-108 submission. Thanks. 

Brian Collins 

Marbob 

Original Message 
•From: Jones, William V., EMNRD . 
To: Brian Collins 
Sent: Tuesday, July 06, 2010 8:27 AM 

Subject: RE: Black River SWD 1 Admin Order SWD-1187 30-015-24067 

Brian: 

Is there any change in the Area of Review as far as new wells or obviously new owners? 

Will Jones 
New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
ilMges Contacts 

From: Brian Collins [mailto:bcollins@marbob.com] 
Sent : Tuesday, July 06, 2010 7:27 AM 
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Sub jec t : Black River SWD 1 Admin Order SWD-1187 30-015-24067 

The C-108 on the captioned well expires 11 August 2010. What do I need to do to get an extension on this date? 

We would like to keep the C-108 approved because we're getting ready to do a workover on a nearby well that may 
result in significant water production and therefore benefit from a nearby SWD well. Thanks. 

Brian Collins 
Marbob Energy 
bcollins(3>marbob.com 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution 
is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are 
not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. — This email has 
been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 
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